
 

 

 
 

KUTE RECYCLING FULL FOR TODAY 
 

June 17, 2020 – Due to the high volume of content received today, Kitimat 
Understanding the Environment (KUTE) will not be accepting additional 
cardboard or paper recycling today. 
 
Please refrain from dumping recyclables at the KUTE facility. 
 
Thank you for your patience. 


